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The Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of the FBH, Željko
Obradović, visited on 31 March 2015 the Municipality of Kreševo, where he was received by the Mayor of
the Municipality, Radoje Vidović, the Assistant Mayor for Civil Protection, Urban Planning, Real
Property Affairs, and Real Estate Cadastre, Zlatica Kuliš, and a surveyor in the Cadastre Office, Ivo Perić.

 The work of the Department for Cadastre and Real Property Affairs was discussed in the meeting, as well
as the opportunities to establish the address register, and furnish and equip the Cadastre Office under the
World Bank funded project.



 The Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, led by its Director Obradović, has
already supported the work of the aforementioned municipal department through procurement of the
equipment for it and financing and implementing the „KATASTAR.ba“ software. 

 The representatives of the Municipality and the Director Obradović expressed their exceptional mutual
satisfaction with the high quality of their cooperation.
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